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Correspondence: Seeking Starcher Family
General Interest
Posted by: Rick Greathouse
Posted on : 2013/8/11 22:45:52

Cecil "Jerry" Starcher the keeper of the Starcher Family website is seeking to correspond with
Starchers of Roane County, WV.

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: starcher.family@starfam.us 
Date: Tue, Jul 30, 2013 at 3:02 PM
Subject: Starcher
To: rick@wvroane.org

Hi Rick,
 
I am Cecil "Jerry" Starcher the keeper of the Starcher Family website and am in need of assistance.
 
I am attempting to locate folks in your county that may be researching their Starcher roots in order to
share information.
 
Should you know of such I would appreciate your pointing me in their direction.
 
Below in the URL for the website if you would be so kind to add the link to your group's site.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Jerry
 
304.300.0266
http://www.starfam.us/starcher
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